



University of Kentucky UKnowledge

SEAALL Archive Correspondence

7-28-1970

Letter to Mary Polk Green regarding SEAALL Annual Meeting, July 28, 1970

Wm. W. Gaunt & Sons, Inc.

Right click to open a feedback form in a new tab to let us know how this document benefits you.

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor



Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

Repository Citation

Wm. W. Gaunt & Sons, Inc., "Letter to Mary Polk Green regarding SEAALL Annual Meeting, July 28, 1970" (1970). Correspondence.

https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/917

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu.

Wm. W. Gaunt & Sons, Inc.

Law Book Dealers

502 - 72nd Street -:- Holmes Beach, Florida 33510

Reports Subscription Agents Periodicals
Statutes and Session Laws

Text Books
Government Publications

Agents for British, Canadian and other Publications

July 28th, 1970

Mrs. Mary Polk Green Law Idbrarian Vanderbilt Law Library Venderbilt University Mashville, Tennesses 37203

Dear Marys

At the Washington meeting, Leah Chanin suggested that I might like to attend the South Eastern Chapter meeting the third week in August.

Within the past few days, we were also delighted to receive a letter from Feerl Von Allmen as Secretary of the Chapter also extending an invitation, and suggesting we contact you for further information. Would you kindly semi anything you have on the meeting on to us. Unless somthing extenuating turns up we will be very happy to attend.

I understand the meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn in Neshville. Is there more than one in Mashville, as I will attend to a reservation without delay on hearing from you.

For quite a few years I was a member of the Up-State New York Chapter, and attended most of their meetings. At this time I would like to request membership in the South Eastern Chapter, new that we are permanently settled in the State of Florida.

A copy of this letter is being sent to Sarah Leverette and Pearl Von Allmen for their information relative to my request for membership.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely

WG/me

ec: Miss Serah Leverette Mrs. Pearl V. Von Allmen